
 

NOTICE 
The City of Petaluma will be performing vegetation 

maintenance in the dredge disposal pond at 

Shollenberger Park between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00pm 

Monday, October 22nd through Friday, November 

2nd   

 

This maintenance is to ensure the safety of the Salt 

Marsh Harvest Mouse during dredge disposal 

events. If you have any questions or concerns, please 

call the Ellis Creek Water Recycling Facility main 

office at 776-3777  

 


